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Work Summary: 

1. Duo two factor authentication is currently being implemented for all staff at GHS and 

Bowe schools. Bullock and Rodgers Schools to follow shortly.  

2. Additional strobes, external speakers, and one additional panic button have been 

completed and successfully tested at Glassboro High School. Work will continue 

beginning the week February 12th.  

3. Adding panic button functionality to desktop phones is completed and tested at GHS. 

Rest of the district buildings to follow. 

4. Bill Ray, our new computer technician at GHS has reported for duty and is doing a fine 

job thus far.  

Work Order Statistics – as of 2:45 pm on 2/9/24 

Closed Work Orders: 346  

Open Work Orders: 70  

 

Upcoming Training:  

• Cisco Amp Endpoint protection training and best practices review for IT Dept, end of 

month January.   – Completed  

• InformaCast Fusion Admin Training is scheduled for January 16th. – Completed  


